
JOIN US! San Dieguito Double Track and Special Events Platform  
Public Information Open House

Tuesday, November 18, 2014  •  5 – 7 p.m.
Santa Fe Christian School: 838 Academy Dr., Solana Beach, CA 92075

Traducción al español disponible a solicitud.



SANDAG and the North County Transit District are hosting an open house on the San Dieguito Double 
Track and Special Events Platform Project.

Project team members will discuss and answer questions about the project’s Environmental 
Assessment (EA), which is being made available to the public. The EA has been prepared in 
accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), and the Federal Railroad Administration 
is the project’s lead agency under NEPA.

Pending funding, the project would construct a one-mile stretch of second main track between Solana 
Beach and Del Mar, replace the nearly 100-year-old wooden trestle rail bridge over the San Dieguito 
River, and add a special events rail platform on the west side of the Del Mar Fairgrounds. The project 
is part of the North Coast Corridor Program, a comprehensive package of highway, rail and transit, and 
coastal access improvements, which spans 27 miles from Oceanside to La Jolla.

For more information about the project and to view the environmental document, please visit:  
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/SDDT

Please Join Us!

For More Information:

Visit: KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/SDDT
Call: (858) 549-RAIL • TTY: (619) 699-1904

SANDAG | GoNCTD
SANDAGregion | GoNCTD
SANDAGregion | GoNCTD


